
Thank You 
Class of 1994! 

 

 

Mr. XYZ 
123 Main Street 
XYZ CA XX 
 
Dear XYZ, 

It was a great night for the Class of ’94 at Victory Hall in San Francisco celebrating your 25th reunion. This 
class is a wonderful example to current students of the lifelong friendships that start here at SI. To those 
of you who could not make it, you were missed!  

SI reunions are a chance to reconnect with classmates and to take part in the tradition of class giving. SI 
continues to offer an excellent Jesuit education to its students each year in large part because of the 
generosity of its alumni community. The Class of ’94 is among the most loyal supporters of the school. 
Thank you for all you have done and continue to do for SI. We are hoping that each classmate will make a 
gift to SI to commemorate this amazing 25th reunion year! Below are some ways you can help: 

One-Time or Recurring Cash Gift: Mail a check made payable to St. Ignatius College Preparatory using 
the enclosed envelope. To donate online or to set up a monthly recurring gift, please visit 
www.siprep.org/giving. If you would like to support the Class of ‘94 Scholarship, please include a note 
in the gift designation area.  

Pledge to Give: Please consider making a multi-year pledge, of any amount, in honor of your 25th 
reunion. Spreading out your giving over a few years allows SI to plan for our future.    

Fr. Carlin Heritage Society: Where there's a will . . . there's a Jesuit! Many of our most loyal alumni have 
chosen to leave a legacy that impacts future generations of students by remembering SI in their estate 
plans. Anyone who has supported SI in this way is invited to join the Fr. Carlin Heritage Society. Visit 
www.siprep.org/carlinsociety to learn more.  

Thank you for supporting your alma mater! Hope to see you at another alumni event this year like our 
annual Downtown Business Lunch on February 21 with Darren Criss ’05. 

Go Cats! 

 
XYZ ’05   
Alumni Director / emailXYZ@siprep.org 


